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I'd like to use my part of the Newsletter this week to say thank you
to all parents who attended our Parents' Evening on Monday and

Tuesday. The relationship between home and school is a vital
ingredient for success. We all really appreciate and value your

time, openness, honesty and understanding during these
conversations so that we all know what we can do moving forward to

support our wonderful young people. Many thanks also to those
parents that spoke to Mrs Dove and Miss Burnley around attendance.

There were some really positive improvements that were
celebrated and also a reminder around the importance of

attending school regularly every day and on time. I wish all
parents, staff and pupils a relaxing and enjoyable weekend.
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Miss Greenwood: Rex
Mrs Lamb: Jenson

Mrs Millington: John-Paul
Miss Gregory: Mason 

Miss Beck: All of year 2
Miss Roebuck: Isabella

Miss Pierce: Kaja
Miss Pickering: Ibi

Miss James: Angelina
Mrs Hrintchuk: Holly
Miss Marr: Emmanuel
Mrs Spivey: Goodness
Launchpad: Jayden

Mrs Dove: Rose
Mrs Burnley: Angelina

STAR



Parent notices
Driving into

school
We have seen an increase in
people driving too fast into
school. If you have a Blue

Badge therefore can drive
through the car gates,

just a reminder the speed
limit is 5MPH. This is to

ensure the safety of our
staff and pupils.

Thank you. 

On Monday 11th
March Story, Song
and Craft Club will
be cancelled for
Reception/Y1 due
to staff training. 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 12th March: Rec trip to Pizza Express
Wednesday 13th March: KS1 Kirkstall Abbey. 
Tuesday 26th March: Easter Movie Night
Wednesday 27th March: Year 3/4 Egyptian day 
Friday 29th March:  Good Friday (Bank Holiday).

Follow us on 
social media!

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/




Reception have been working hard in preparation
for our Mother's Day assembly. We have looked at
the work of Van Gogh and his famous painting of

sunflowers. We sketched them using our
observational drawing skills and then learnt to

use water colours. We then explored
 the best art technique to 

create petals, leaves and seeds before 
creating our final peace for our cards.

 We wrote special messages 
for our mummies,

 baked buns and cannot wait 
to have

 our stay and play session 
this afternoon! 



Tickets are just £2 per person, and include popcorn and
juice.

Tickets are available to purchase via the Arbor App
under Clubs from 06/03/2024 - 25/03/2024

EASTER
MOVIE NIGHT

Reception/Y1/Y2 - Rabbids Invasion Special:
Mission to Mars

Year 3/4/5/6 - Ice Age: The Great Egg-Scapade

Tuesday 26th March 2024
At 2:50PM - 4:30 PM

All children need to be
collected by an adult

named on Arbor from the
hall doors. 


